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Mr. Iverson,
 
I have attached a copy of the laboratory analytical report for the soil samples collected by SRC Energy, Inc. at the Lucero
34-6 (and former Lucero 1-34) tank battery location.  The laboratory analytical report shows that the soil at the Lucero 34-
6 tank battery location is in compliance with the COGCC Table 910-1 Concentration Levels for organic and inorganic
compounds in soil and no remediation is required at the location. 
 
SRC Energy will be required to submit a final report with a site figure showing the locations of the soil samples that they
collected from the tank battery.  I will send you a copy of that report when I receive it.  In the meantime, please let me
know if you have any further questions.
 
Rick

Richard Allison, P.G. 
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Colorado 
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